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From the Principal's
Wooragee Market
A successful day took place here on Monday! All our market stalls were
filled, and | estimate nearly 2,000 people visited the street in front of our
school. We completely sold out of baked potatoes. A heartfelt thank you to
the parents and staff who dedicated their time to help us; this major
fundraising event wouldn't have been possible without you. We also
appreciate those who donated items for our stall, and a shoutout to the
children who assisted in selling baked potatoes, lucky jars, Easter eggs, and
raffle tickets. A special thanks goes to Bec and Tash for their tremendous

efforts behind the scenes in ensuring the event’s success.

Cross Country Training

Students in grades 3-6 will have the chance to run during their lunch
breaks for the next two weeks to build their fitness in preparation for the
upcoming cross country event. They will also run during PE classes every
Tuesday. Please make sure your child wears appropriate running shoes
each Tuesday to help them get the most out of these lessons.

Pre-Service Teachers

We are excited to welcome three pre-service teachers to our school for the
next few weeks: Ebony Garoni in 5/6, Ali Fulford in F/1, and Patrick Finbar in
1/2.

School Photos

Don't forget—school photos are coming up! Orders can be placed online
through Compass, and all students are asked to wear their full school
uniform on the day.

Mother's Day Breakfast

Our annual Mother's Day breakfast is scheduled for Thursday, May 8th, as
Friday is our cross country event. Mothers are invited to come to the school
at 8 AM on Thursday morning for a delightful breakfast with their child and
the teachers. After breakfast, you are welcome to join your child in the
classroom to participate in some literacy activities if time permits.

School Hours
Start 9:00am Finish 3:20PM
Supervision begins @ 8:35 and Ends @3:45 (For those travelling on the Late bus)
Children will be unsupervised if dropped off or picked up outside these hours



© RESILIENCE PROJECT.

GEM Chats
Emotional Literacy

CREATING WELLBEING HABITS & CONMECTION

GEM Chats help families practice The Resilience Project’s principles. offering a simple
wallbeing check-in while building stronger connactions through daily conversations.

HOW TO USE GEM CHATS

Make GEM Chats a part of your dinner routine to reflect, check in.
and practice emotional literacy.

Try these prompts:

What emotion do you feel right now and why?

What are some emotions yvou have felt today/this week?
How did you identify them?

Describe 2 moment from your day when you feli excited,

What emotions have you noticed today in your friends, teachers
or family membaers? How did you recognise thesae emaotions?

What could you do today/tomarrow to experience a positive emotion?

Nellie News

Nellie had such a relaxing break. There
was lots of traveling to Melbourne.

She particularly loved Easter time, the
Macedonian Easter biscuit off the
table was delicious.

Everyone is looking forward to having
Nellie back at school next week.
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April May

5 Darcy 2 James
21 Sophie 10 Jimmy
13 Landon




EXPRESSIONS OF
INTEREST TO:

Steph Hogg

Eiephanie mullerdaEhotmel.osm

Ever wanted to design a skate park?

Now's your chance!

WHEN: Saturday 3 May and
Saturday 10 May
10am=2pm

WHERE: Beechworth Skate Park

COST: S0

AGES: 10-20 years

NO EXPERIENCE REQUIRED
FREE LUNCH PROVIDED

Mural artist Chris Henderson is looking for
locals to help design and install new artwork
for the Beechworth Skate Park.

Whether you skate, scoot, or just love art -
come help shape your local park!

PROUDLY BROUGHT TO YOU BY:

@E@©  Register here
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